
 

April 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the W Street and 25th Street Combined Sewer System (CSS) Storage 

Facility Project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of 

Sacramento located at 1395 35th Avenue, Sacramento, CA 95822. 

 

The funding would be used to install almost 3,000 linear feet of larger sized pipes measuring from 

21 to 36 inches in diameter in the area between 21st Street to 25th Street and W Street to U Street. 

Additionally, an overflow storage facility will be installed that will be capable of holding a volume 

of 1.2 million gallons of combined storm water and wastewater. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DORIS MATSUI 

Member of Congress 

 


